
Billy Walsh <bwalsh@natickma.org>

Making Natick a sanctuary town.
1 message

'Ron Yobaccio' via Select Board <selectboard@natickma.org> Sun, Nov 24, 2024 at 5:28 PM
Reply-To: Ron Yobaccio <ron.yobaccio@yahoo.com>
To: Selectboard@natickma.org

Dear board members, please vote no on making Natick a sanctuary town. If people enter our country illegally I don’t think
we should reward them. If they come here legally then I can wish them all the best. Plus how can we provide for them. I
see you’re already discussing an override on next years real estate taxes. 
Thanks for your consideration, Ron Yobaccio 
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